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Year 4 Choral Festival 

Our Year 4 class took part in the DASP Singing Concert held at St Osmund’s Middle 
School last Wednesday evening. All First Schools from the DASP pyramid were involved 
and our children sang a solo song of ‘Ain’t No Mountain High Enough’. The children 
sang beautifully. Congratulations to them all for their performance and all their hard work 
in the rehearsals that they have been taking part in over the last few months. 
Congratulations to Freya too who also sang as part of the DASP Skylarks Choir. 

 
Parent Interviews Years 1 – 4 

A reminder that parent interviews are this week for children in Years 1 – 4. These are 
crucial meetings to ensure that we work in partnership with you to secure the best 
outcomes for your child. Please do make sure that you have made an appointment with 
your child’s teacher. If for any reason you are unavailable, please speak to the class 
teacher directly to arrange a different suitable time. 

 
After School Activities 

Action Van, who run our after school sport activity on a Monday, have suggested a 
variety of different sports to take place for a couple of weeks at a time in the summer 
term. They are able to offer us: 

Athletics 
Rounders 

Cricket 
Lacrosse 

Tennis 
Tri golf (Introduction) 

 
 
 

We would like parents / children to let us know if they 
have a preferred sport from that list or possibly anything 
else they would like to see offered!  
Please can all suggestions be with the school office 
by this Thursday 23​rd​ March.  

 
Reception Class  - Junk Modelling 

The Reception class are in need of items for junk modelling especially boxes, as they 
are making emergency vehicles shortly. If you have anything at home, they would be 
very grateful. 
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Red Nose Day 

Don’t forget that Red Nose Day is this ​Friday 24​th​ March​. To 
raise money, we are asking children ​to come to school wearing 
non uniform (for a donation to this very worthy cause). 
Thank you in advance to everyone for raising as much money as 
possible. We will let you know next week, the amount we raised. 
 

 
Easter Bingo 

Don’t forget Easter Bingo is next ​Monday 27​th​ March​, Doors open at 
5.30pm, with eyes down from 5.30pm.  
For all the bakers out there, we would be very grateful for any cakes 
that we can sell with refreshments in the evening. Please bring any 
creations to school next Monday. Thank you in advance for all your 
support.  

 
Junior Parkrun 

 
2k timed run  

Starts Sunday 16​th​ April  
Starts and Finishes at Lodmoor Country Park  

Near the Pirate ship 
 

For further details and to register for your free barcode please visit  
 

www.parkrun.org.uk/register  
 

 
Sainsbury’s Active Kids 

 
We are once again collecting Sainsbury’s Active Kids 
Vouchers until the scheme finishes at the beginning of 
May. There is a collection box outside the school 
office. Thank you for all your donations.  
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